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Work has now commenced on the creation of a 
beautiful new extension to our existing building.
Set to open in 2017, it will allow us to bring the 
Cambridge Judge Business School community and 
our activities under one roof and will support our 
plans for growth.



Be a part of this important milestone

Cambridge Judge is already a world-class business school that 
leverages the power of academia to have real-world impact on 
business, on innovation, and on crucial issues facing  society at 
large. 

Now, our students, staff and neighbours will all play an integral 
role in the site’s development, and we’ll be involving everyone 
along the way so that they truly feel part of this important 
milestone in the School’s history.

The end result will be exceptional facilities, built in accordance 
with sustainability targets that we need here at Cambridge 
Judge as we embark on the second 25 years of our existence and 
our aspiration to become one of the world’s very best
business schools. 

What will be included in the site expansion?

A comprehensive site master plan was published in December 
2013 detailing our overall vision for the Old Addenbrookes site 
on which we are situated. That plan encompasses two main 
phases of development and we are currently only carrying out 
the first phase, which will meet our priority needs.

The main focus of the project will be the development of a large 
building on the rear of the site replacing the existing student 
hostels on Tennis Court Road. This facility will provide world-class 
teaching facilities for executive-level programmes, two raked 
teaching spaces for degree programmes and a combination 
of open plan and individual offices and meeting rooms and 
significantly enhanced dining facilities. 

This first phase will also include some refurbishment of Keynes 
House and the creation of a bridge between Keynes House and 
the main Cambridge Judge building.

How will this project be paid for?

Phase 1 of the project is currently estimated to cost £32 million 
to construct plus a further £2 million to fit out the building.

We are extremely grateful to The Monument Trust, established 
by the late Simon Sainsbury, for their exceptionally generous 
gift of £13 million to support this project. The donation follows 
the Trust’s founding gift of £5 million in 1991, which helped to 
establish the Judge Institute of Management Studies (as was) in 
this building.

The remainder of the costs will be met through a combination of 
a loan from the University and philanthropic support. 
 
Key milestones

1. 	 Planning application approved, spring 2015
2. 	 Demolition of hostels, summer 2015
3. 	 Completion date of the phase 1 development, mid-2017
4. 	 Events throughout 2015 and 2016 will provide our 
	 students, staff and neighbours with opportunities to be 
	 involved in this exciting project. Updates will be published 
	 regularly on our website.

For more information: 
siteexpansion@jbs.cam.ac.uk
www.jbs.cam.ac.uk/siteexpansion 

If you would like to show your support for the School, 
you can do so by donating £25 or more through our 
CJBSPLUS25 campaign.  
Visit: www.jbs.cam.ac.uk/alumni/cam25


